From: Klinkhammer, Claudia (CI-StPaul

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Ruth Ogbaselassie; essey.asbu@gmail.com; Dawit Solomon
Subject: ECCM Storage Restoration Project

Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 1:47:31 PM

Hi Marcia and Joanna,

| wanted to give you a quick update from the PED side about the ECCM'’s storage restoration project.
| have completed their contract, and it’s being sent around for internal review and approval. The
next step in that process is to get the grant agreement signed.

In terms of actual project, D&J Steele has been selected as the contractor, and they are aware of and
will comply with city requirements attached to the STAR funds. The next step there is to have D&J
Steele submit a new ID Sheet to our compliance team as they will be pouring the concrete. The
contract is signed, and work will commence as soon as it’'s warm enough. While it’s impossible to
know, they are hoping for March or April to begin work, and construction will take up to 60 days.

| also confirmed that in addition to the $65,000 STAR funds, the $34,000 is still available in the bank
to fund the rest of the project.

| do plan on attending next week’s legislative hearing session by phone still, but please let me know
if you have any questions in the meantime.

Thanks,
Claudia
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